
Year 8 Leavers’ Party - Save the Date 
 

Helpers wanted 
 
The Year 8 Leavers’ Party will be on the last day of the summer term (Friday 7th July) at The 
Leys Pavilion from 7pm until 10pm. 
 
All Year 8 children are invited and details about tickets will follow towards the May half term 
holiday. 
 
Meanwhile we would like to hear from any Year 8 parents who would be interested in 
helping out. We especially would love to hear from anyone who could create our tickets and 
posters, help with catering, decorating and just general stewarding. 
 
If any of the above sounds perfect for you then Mrs Godsal and Mrs Malhotra have arranged 
an initial get together on Tuesday 25th April in the Waitrose Cafe, Trumpington from 8.30-
9.30am. 
 
If you can't make on that day, but would like to be involved, then please email us on 
lucygodsal@me.com and/or jacqueline_malhotra@msn.com. 
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